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12th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you that we will be starting regular sessions for you to come into 
school and take part in some activities with your child. We will set up new activities each 
week covering different areas of the Early Years’ curriculum.  This will show you how we 
approach learning and provide you with ideas of how you can support your child at home. 
The sessions will include maths, phonics and fine motor activities. 
 
Fun Learning in Partnership or “FLIP Fridays” will start on Friday 1st March. Every Friday we 
will welcome in the parents of different groups of children for the last part of the day. We 
do not have the space to accommodate all parents together so please look at the dates 
below and check with your child to see what group they are in.   
 

Date Group 

Friday 1st March  Giraffes 

Friday 8th March Lions 

Friday 15th March Elephants 

Friday 22nd March  Giraffes 

Friday 19th April Lions 

Friday 26th April Elephants 

Friday 3rd May  Giraffes 

Friday 10th May Lions 

Friday 17th May Elephants 

Friday 24th May Giraffes 

Friday 7th June Lions 

Friday 14th June Elephants 

Friday 21st  June Giraffes 

Friday 28th June Lions 

Friday 5th July Elephants 

 
You will need to enter the school at the main gate on Mead Way. The Early Years gate will 
be opened at 2:50pm and locked again once everyone at the gate is in.  Please note, if you 
are late, we will be unable to let you in as the session will have begun. We look forward to 
seeing you on “FLIP Fridays”! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Early Years Team 
 


